








m ' lectroni rand, unless expressly requested
in writing by the customer not to, use bestendeavours to obtain verbal acknowledgement,
written acknowledgement or acknowledgement by electronic means from the customer or
someone residing at the supply address that the notice has been received.

This is to provide for a proportion of life support equipment customers (around 440 customers)
who have a different postal address to their supply address.

An ECCC member sought advice from the ECCC on whether the proposed amendments could
be made slightly clearer in terms of what a distributor is required to do (that is, either send a
written notice to the supply address and any other address nominated by the customer, or a
notice by electronic means to the customer).

Accordingly, the ECCC recommends that “and” is moved within the paragraph to after the
comma (“and” is in green for ease of reference). This drafting change was proposed by
Matthew Knox of Minter Ellison, who is the legal advisor to the ECCC for this Code Review:

prior to any planned interruption, provide at least 3 business days written notice or netice—by
electronic-means-to the customer’s supply address and any other address nominated by the
customer, or notice by electronic means to the customer and,
and unless expressly requested in writng by the customer not to, use best
endeavours to obtain verbal acknowledgement, written acknowledgement or
acknowledgement by electronic means from the customer or someone residing at the supply
address that the notice has been received.

In its submission, Western Power expressed concern that the recommended Code change to
require it to potentially provide two written notices of a planned interruption to a life support
equipment customer will result in duplication and additional costs. The ECCC notes that
Western Power made a similar submission to the ECCC’s Draft Review Report, which was
published in September 2017. The ECCC does not consider that Western Power has provided
any new information in it submission to warrant the ERA changing its recommendation.

Please find attached a marked-up copy of the proposed new Code (Attachment 5), including
all the amendments recommended by this advice.

If you have any queries, please contact me.

Yours sincerely

PAUL KELLY
CHAIRMAN
ELECTRICITY CODE CONSULTATIVE COMMITTEE (ECCC)
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